
              Meeting Minutes for March 2021

Meeting called to order at 2:01 pm.

Motion to approve minutes from last meeting approved.

New members: Vince came to check out the club and wants to resume the 
hobby that he started when he was younger (Rocketry). Vince is new to the 
area, He moved here from Tuscon in July. He was Born in Syracuse N.Y., 
was a pilot in the Air Force, and then worked for the phone company until he 
retired. We look forward to getting to know him better and seeing some 
model rockets flying at the field soon.

We had three other guests also: Dale, Katy, and Alex.

Treasury report: The club has $2331.72 in it's account.
Currently the club has 20 members that have paid their dues. The weather 
is starting to look pretty good. Time to get current. Come on out and fly!

Safety report: No recent mishaps and the field is in good condition.

Old business:  Vic Welland is working on a new and much more durable 
metal sign. I'm betting it'll look very cool. Also, we will be repairing the 
weathered and damaged tables at the field soon. This will be scheduled when 
the weather looks warmer and drier.

Events: April 24th we have a fly-in scheduled. More details to follow.

Vic shared his experience helping out the College Rocketry team. It seems 
they were trying to go full Space X, but weren't having much success. Vic's 
solution is to start with the basics then work toward the more complex. As a 
result both Vic and his son Spencer both made successful flights to gain their 
Level 1 rocketry certificates. Now they can move on to larger rockets and 
higher altitude flights.

Meeting adjourned at 2:17pm 


